
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/18/2017 8:51:15 AM
Subject: Re: SE4A Welcome Letter and Ad

​All good here?


From: Page, Hank 
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 4:06 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: SE4A Welcome Letter and Ad 
 
Thanks. I took out this sentence and will stand by for the new picture.
 
hp
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 1:45 PM
 
To: Page, Hank 
Subject: Re: SE4A Welcome Letter and Ad
 
​​Let's take out "I believe that SC is the best state in the nation...." We all believe it, but we are hosting other 
states.
 
I'll send a new pic. Let's swap that out.
 

From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 11:18 AM
 
To: Danny Varat; Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: SE4A Welcome Letter and Ad 
 
Danny / Darryl,
 
For their upcoming conference in Greenville, SE4A asked us to develop a welcome letter from the Lieutenant 
Governor, in addition to a general ad (similar to a yearbook ad in high school, college, etc.) for the Office on 
Aging.
 
I have attached a draft of both the letter and the ad to this e-mail. Please let me know what you think when 
you have a chance… and if anything should be added or changed.
 
Thanks,
 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
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